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WASHINGTON – Partnership for Public Service President and CEO Max Stier stated the 

following after the vice presidential debate at Longwood University in Farmville, Virginia: 

 

“The next administration will have the challenge and the opportunity to improve the delivery of 

services to the American people, from veterans health care to meeting the needs of small 

businesses. It is promising that vice presidential candidates Tim Kaine and Mike Pence have 

management experience as governors. If elected, both men will be well-positioned to serve as a 

White House champion for good management, providing the clout needed to make sure agencies 

are effectively implementing federal programs and policies.”  
 

Click here to read the management roadmap we have developed for the next administration, with 

goals that include a successful transition to power and improved federal government 

performance. 

 

For 15 years, the nonpartisan, nonprofit Partnership for Public Service has been dedicated to 

making the federal government more effective for the American people. We work across 

administrations to help transform the way government operates by increasing collaboration, 

accountability, efficiency and innovation. Visit ourpublicservice.org to learn more. 
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